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Wings Over Wayne Returns to Seymour Johnson Air Force Base in 2025 
 
SEYMOUR JOHNSON AIR FORCE BASE, N.C. – The Wings Over Wayne Airshow returns 

to the Seymour Johnson Air Force Base flightline to showcase over 10 breathtaking acts that will 

demonstrate gravity defying aerial maneuvers and formations on May 3 and May 4, 2025. 

Admission to the open house on Seymour Johnson Air Force Base is free and all ages are 

welcome.  

“This open house will be greatest one Seymour Johnson has ever had because of our amazing 

line-up of acts to include the Thunderbirds,” said Maj. Ryan Young, Open House Director of the 

2025 Wings Over Wayne Open House. “We know people will be excited and inspired when they 

experience this event.” 

In the coming weeks, expect to learn more about the Wings Over Wayne Open House, its 

performers and ground displays through the Wings Over Wayne website, Facebook page and 

Instagram. 
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For more information or questions concerning the 4th Fighter Wing and the Wings Over Wayne 

Open House, email the Public Affairs office at 4fw.pa@us.af.mil or call at (919) 722-0027. 
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